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Newsletter July 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I can’t believe that this is actually the last 

newsletter for this academic year – where 

has the time gone!! 

Street Market Raffle – Congratulations 

First of all thank you so very much for all 

your wonderful kind donations. We were 

able to make up three amazing hampers. 

Together with you buying raffle tickets, 

plus people on the day, we raised £370.00. 

We gave the Court Leet a donation as they 

do an amazing job organising such a huge 

and popular event. 

Congratulations to: 

First prize – Large hamper to a member of 

the public not connected to nursery 

Second prize – medium hamper to Jess 

Quiney 

Third prize – small hamper to Guy Hatcher 

(ex parent) 

Fourth prize – Savannah’s parents to go to 

Panache 

Fifth prize – a lady from Redditch who 

came to visit for the day to go to Orange 

Mable 

Safeguarding  

Now that hopefully we have some sun, can 

you please ensure that your child has been 

creamed before entering nursery and we 

will top up during the day. 

WOW! What a lovely turn out of dad’s and 

grandads who stayed for their early 

father’s day treat of a bacon buttie, a 

coffee or tea, and a play with their child. 

 Time to Talk.  

Please take a look at the link below: There 

is a families section to click on for further 

help and advice in supporting your child’s 

speech, language and communication. 

https://timetotalkwarwickshire.wordpress.

com/ 

Celebrations 

  

Children picking their home grown 

potatoes to cook for the festival. 

The children have been celebrating Eid, 

http://www.alcesternursery.org/
https://timetotalkwarwickshire.wordpress.com/
https://timetotalkwarwickshire.wordpress.com/
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eating dates, making spicy potatoes using 

potatoes harvested from the nursery 

garden. They have had their arms and 

hands painted too. Eid is the festival that 

follows Ramadan (strict fasting by 

Muslims) and is celebrated by breaking the 

fast. 

 

Spicy potatoes & herbs fresh from the 

nursery garden. 

 

 

 

 

 

July 4th Independence Day 

We were very lucky to have a visit from 

Olivia’s Papa who came into nursery to read 

a fun book to the children and tell them all 

about American Independence day and how 

it is celebrated back home in Arizona. 

 

Olivia and her Papa 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Parents Evenings 

Monday 3rd July – littles – those that will 

be moving up in September to the big end, 

you will be able to find out who their new 

key worker is 

Tuesday 4th July – big’s plus children that 

have moved up, so you’ll now be able to 

speak with your child’s new key worker 

Wednesday 5th July – for school leavers 

ONLY, it’s their graduation, ALL school 

leavers to attend. If they are not in on 

that day, please ensure that they arrive at 

1.30pm. Weather permitting, we aim to 

hold this event outside, if this is the case 

then parents, grandparents can attend. 

Their graduation will start at 2pm. 

Later in the evening it will be their prom, 

this starts at 5, and finishes at 7pm. Again 

all are invited to the party, where a light 

tea will be served, and the king and queen 

will be chosen and crowned, followed by a 

bit more dancing 

Sports Afternoon 

Our sports afternoon is now Wednesday 

12th July. We would like ALL the children 

to attend. The nursery is CLOSED from 12 

– 3. Please collect or bring your child to 

nursery to have a picnic on the field, 

followed by the best dressed teddy, so 

please let your child come with their teddy 

dressed up. Then we will start the races, 

finishing with awards. 

Party- Wednesday 19th July- party in the 

morning – ALL children are invited 

Last Day – Thursday 20th July 

Friday 21st July – CLOSED teacher 

training day 

Return 

Monday September 4th 

We wish everyone a fabulous summer 

break, and for those of you that are 

leaving us to embark on your new journey 

to big school, we wish you lots of fun and 

continued success. 

 

 

With Regards 

Debi 
Debi French  

Head of Alcester Nursery Studio Ltd 

 


